
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

April 24, 2024 

 

Re: Senior Dinner 

 

 

Dear Senior Class Parent: 

 

On Tuesday, May 21, 2024, our annual Senior Dinner will take place at RiverWorks on Ganson Street. It will start 

promptly at 6:00 p.m. Dinner for each senior has been paid for as a part of their senior dues. 

 

The Senior Dinner is a special evening for our seniors and their families to enjoy each other’s company together as a 

class before they move on to their college destinations. Senior awards are also presented during the evening. We 

welcome our seniors and their families to attend this event. 

 

The cost is $40/person which includes a dinner buffet, unlimited pop, coffee & tea, and Class of ’24 celebration cake. 

There is also a cash bar for adults 21 and over.  

 

Attire for the event is business casual: ex: dresses, a blouse with a skirt/slacks, or dockers/trousers with a collared shirt. 

 

Please have your child return the slip below to Mrs. Brandquist’s classroom (Room 219) indicating their attendance, 

how many family members will be attending, and a check (made payable to City Honors School), money order, or cash 

for the cost of the family member(s) attendance. The slip and payment should be returned no later than Monday, May 

6th.  

 

Even though the senior dinner is paid for through each senior’s dues, we still need every senior to RSVP for the event 
so that we know they are attending and can plan accordingly. (If a senior chooses to not RSVP by May 6th, they cannot 

attend.) 

 

Please do not hesitate to contact me at mcbrandquist@buffaloschools.org if you have any questions regarding this 

special evening for our senior families. We hope to see you and your soon-to-be graduate on Tuesday, May 21, 2024! 

 

Mary C. Brandquist 
Senior Class Adviser  
 

- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -  

CHS Senior Dinner Response Form 

 

Name of Senior:             

 

Will the Senior attend? Yes     No    

 

Number of additional family members attending:       x  $40.00 =       

                                                                           Amount Enclosed 
 

Please indicate:  Cash    Check    Money Order     
 

- All Seniors should return this slip indicating their attendance, regardless of whether or not they are bringing 

guests.  
 

- Return to Mrs. Brandquist no later than Monday, May 6, 2024. Dinner spots cannot be guaranteed if payment 

is received after this date.  
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